
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES - 25 FEBRUARY 2014 
 
IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(AE14/497)  PROGRAMME – Internal Product 
 
 
Senator Ludwig (Written) asked: 
 
Is not providing the FOI PDFs on the website a means of avoiding not conforming to 
the WCAG 2.0 or other guidelines? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The portfolio does publish Freedom of Information PDF documents on its websites. 


